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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

This week ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

* * *   Summer Term 2024   * * *  
 

* Wednesday, 10 July— Oral Health sessions for Nursery, 
Reception, Year 3 and Year 4 * 

* Thursday, 11 July at 10.30am —Nursery End of Year 
Assembly * 

* Thursday, 11 July —Y5 Education Day—Gaming * 
* Thursday, 11 July 4.30-6.00pm— Moving up Disco * 

* Friday, 12 July all day— Moving up morning * 
* Friday, 12—Sunday, 14 July—Y6 PGL * 

* Thursday 18th July—Y6 Production and Awards Assembly 
at 9am * 

* Friday, 19 July at 2pm—end of summer term * 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the after school Rounders 
and Forest School Clubs will not take place 

that evening. 

There will be a  ‘Celebration Leavers Lunch’ 
for our class of 2024 on the last day of term.  

If your child normally has a packed lunch and 
would like to swap to a school meal for £2.47, 

please contact the office. 
 
 

On Wednesday, 10 July, there are Oral Health 
sessions taking place for selected classes.  
There is a parent drop in session from 3.00-

3.30pm if you would like any advice about oral 
health. 

 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 91.1% 
       Yr 1 93.8%                  Yr 4 95.3%  
       Yr 2 97.3%                  Yr 5 86.4%   
       Yr 3 95.7%                  Yr 6 97.7%  

Changeable weather 

As the weather is changeable at present, please 

ensure that children bring raincoats to school. 


